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Statement From Governor Nikki Haley On Adjutant General Constitutional 
Amendment

COLUMBIA, S.C. -  Governor Nikki Haley today issued the following statement in response to the House 
concurring with the Senate on H.3540 and H.3541, which propose changes to South Carolina's state 
constitution and laws that would allow the governor to appoint the Adjutant General:

“That South Carolina will now treat the head of our National Guard the same as every other state in the 
nation is so important, and is a further leap forward in our efforts to bring our state government into the 21st 
century. What happened today is another huge win for the people of South Carolina.”
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